
Pentrepoeth Primary School

‘’creating a Caring, Respectful, 

Open Environment 

where Success and 

Opportunity flourish’

Friday 17th May 2024



Dear Parent and Carer,

Here is some information for the week ending Friday 17th May 2024.

May Half Term – A reminder that school closes for May half term on Friday 24th May and will reopen for the second half term on 
Monday 3rd June

PE Sessions – Please ensure if your child is unable to take part in Physical Education sessions due to an illness or injury, you notify the
school either by email, letter or by having a conversation with the class teacher. If we do not have this information pupils will be 
asked to take part as it is a fundamental part of our curriculum. 

Nut Products – Nut Free School – A reminder that we have some pupils within school who have a severe allergy to nuts. Please 
ensure pupils do not bring any items containing nuts to school either for snack or in their lunch boxes. This includes things such as 
Nutella and brunch bars. 

Packed Lunch – We will be talking to all pupils who are packed lunch to remind them that any food not eaten, must be kept in their 
boxes/bags to be taken home at the end of the day. This allows parents to see what has or hasn’t been eaten. 

Year 1 Values Assembly and PACT – Will take place on Tuesday 21st May at 9.15am in the school hall. Year 1 will be presenting their 
assembly on the value of Love. This will be followed by a short craft activity. Parents are welcome to attend. 

Year 4 Trip – A reminder that Year 4 will be visiting Bryn Bach Park on Tuesday 4th June. Please can any outstanding payments and 
permissions please be made on Parent Pay. The bus will leave school at approximately 9:00am and should be back for 4.00pm 
(depending on traffic) We will text out to parents if there are any changes to the times coming home. 

Have a great weekend!

Kind regards,

Dean Taylor

Headteacher 



Staff from Pentrepoeth will be visiting a school in Uganda in June. 

As part of our partnership work with the school we will be looking 

to gift the school some stationery in the form of pencil cases and 

some PE equipment that the school may need.

We will be looking forward to working with the school in 

partnership over the next few weeks and ask that if parents would 

like to kindly donate towards this they can do so by making a 

small cash donation or by making up a pencil case for our staff to 

take with them.

Pupils will be walking a mile on Wednesday 5th June. If pupils 

could bring in a small cash donation on this day it would be 

greatly appreciated.









All trips are now visible on Parent Pay. 
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INSET Days – School is closed for children:

Friday 1st September
Friday 27th October
Monday 6th November 
Friday 22nd December
Friday 9th February.
Friday 22nd March 
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Well done to Mrs Beard’s 
class for last week!



01633 896101

www.pentrepoethprimary.co.uk

Pentrepoeth.primary@newportschools.wales

Class/ Area X

Main School @PentrepoethPrim

Nursery – Miss Williams @PPSMrsWilliams
Reception – Mr Nocivelli @PPSMrNocivelli
Reception – Miss Ellis @PPSMissEllis
Year 1 Mrs Batrouni 
and Mrs Cleaves @PPSMrsBatrouni
Year 1- Mrs Drummond @PPSMrsDrummond
Year 2- Mrs Beard @PPSMrsBeard2jb
Year 2 – Mrs Rose @PPSMrsRose
Year 3 – Mr Merriman @PPSMrmerriman
Year 3 – Miss Blair @PPSMissBlair 
Year 4 – Mrs Gooding @PPSMrsGooding 
Year 4 – Mr Hall @PPSMrHall
Year 5 – Mrs Baxter @PPSMrsBaxter 
Year 5 – Mr Willmore @PPSMrWillmore 
Year 6 – Mrs Jones @PPSMrsJones1
Year 6 – Mrs Symes @PPSMrsSymes

Keep up to date with news and our learning on X!
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